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GTPD Welcomes Class 1 
Officers
Gloucester Township Congratulates the 

New SLEOs!
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Tomorrow: The Croods
Come out to watch The Croods: A New Age 

at Veterans’ Park 

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!
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Candlelight Vigil Scheduled 
for August 31
Remember those who we lost to the disease 

of addiction 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS:
Gloucester Township to Host 

3rd Annual Food and Craft Beer Fest!
Gloucester Township is thrilled to announce that we will be hosting our 

third annual Food & Craft Beer Festival on Saturday, October 16th, 

along the Black Horse Pike in the Blackwood section of Gloucester 

Township.

Stop by the beer garden and enjoy craft beer from famous breweries, 

delicious wine, and live music, or stroll down the pike lined up with 

amazing food trucks. There will be plenty of entertainment to enjoy your 

food and beverages with your family and friends.



Gloucester Township to Host 
3rd Annual Food and Craft Beer Fest!

Waste Pick-Up Advisory

Gloucester Township Police Department welcomes the three 
Special Law Enforcement Class 1 Officers who were sworn in 
by the Gloucester Township, New Jersey Clerk Nancy Power on 
Monday, July 12th, 2021.
SLEO 1 Bryan Buchbinder already attended a SLEO 1 Police 
Academy and will begin GTPD Field Training this week. Joseph 
Baran and Kayla Walton are attending Gloucester County Police 
Academy SLEO 1, which began on Tuesday. Congratulations!

ATTENTION: Due to the excessive heat, trash collection begins 
at 5:00 am every day this week. Please keep this in mind and have 
your trash containers out early. Thank you for your cooperation!

We are excited to invite you to the 3rd Annual Gloucester Township 

Food & Craft Beer Festival on Saturday, October 16th.

If interested please visit GloTwp.com for more info and the appli-

cation. Due to an overwhelming interest from food truck vendors in 

2019, will be narrowing it down to a total of 18-20 trucks this year 

keeping the interest of food truck owners and festival-goers in mind.

Thank you and we hope to see you there!

Gloucester Township Police Department 
Welcomes Class 1 Officers!

http://GloTwp.com


Paverart Mentions Gloucester Town-
ship’s Neurodiversity Project

Candlelight Vigil 
in Gloucester Township

On Autism Awareness Day, April 2, 2021, Gloucester Township 
Police unveiled a new Paverart artwork/ paver project to recog-
nize Autism and Neurodiversity. Paverart has recently released 
a wonderful video in which the GTPD’s project is mentioned!  

https://youtu.be/47dAcxRM36c 
Paverart designed the artwork and Gloucester Township Mayor 
David Mayer authorized it to be installed directly in a prominent 
place in front of the Gloucester Township Municipal Building, so 
that more people would see it, which would then create conver-
sation.  
Paverart designed and delivered the pavers and materials for 
this project.  The pavers were proudly installed by the Glouces-
ter Township Public Works Department.  
The Gloucester Township Police Department has created a reg-
istry for individuals with Autism or disabilities in efforts to give 
police quick access in an emergency to critical information about 
a person who is registered. The Autism/Development Disabili-
ty Registry (ADDR) can provide police with emergency contact 
information, detailed physical descriptions, known routines, fa-
vorite attractions or special needs of an individual with Autism 
Spectrum Disorder or other disabilities such as: Alzheimer’s, 
Dementia, Down Syndrome, or any other endangered individu-
als. This information can greatly assist police officers when time 
is essential in communicating and dealing with an emergency 
situation involving a person with Autism as well as other devel-
opmental disabilities.
The registration form asks for valuable information that police 
may need when helping individuals with Autism or any other dis-
ability.  GTPD asks that all questions be filled out completely and 
a current photograph be provided.  If you are unable to supply a 
photograph, GTPD can take one for you.  The information you 
provide is confidential and will only be used by law enforcement.
For more information on the ADDR go to:  

GTPolice.com

In August of each year, community members gather for a can-
dlelight vigil in remembrance of those we’ve lost to the disease 
of addiction and to raise awareness about the scourge of drug 
addiction and overdose throughout the country. 
Families are invited to submit the names and photos of their 
loved ones prior to the event to be shown as part of a remem-
brance slideshow. The slideshow, in the intimate setting of the 
vigil, provides a rare opportunity for families affected by loss 
to remember and celebrate their lost loved ones publicly. The 
photos also serve as a stark reminder that drug addiction has 
become ubiquitous, affecting diverse communities in our area 
and across the nation.
To include your loved one in the 2021 vigil program and slide 
show please visit: CamdenCounty.com

Please note, Camden County is not pulling lists from pre-
vious years, this is a new list and everyone will need to be 
resubmitted.

The event will take place on August 31st at Timber Creek Park, 
Gloucester Township.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=47dAcxRM36c
https://gtpolice.com/programs/community-relations/addr-autism-development-disability-registration/
https://sparkcreative.wufoo.com/forms/q1ixaqea1pml0ma/


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Sincerely, 

Monday, July 19th, Big Bleu Band is back by popular demand at the 

Sounds of Summer Concert Series! The concert starts at 7:00 pm 

- bring a chair or a blanket and enjoy a live musical performance in 

our beautiful park!

For more info about the band visit: https://www.bigbleuband.com

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP’S MOVIE NIGHTS IN THE PARK 

Come out to Veterans’ Park tomorrow and watch the prehistoric Crood family dis-

cover an idyllic paradise that meets all of  its needs. Unfortunately, they must also 

learn to live with the Bettermans - a family that’s a couple of  steps above the Croods 

on the evolutionary ladder. 

Food and games available at 7:30pm. The movie starts at dusk. Rain Date - July 23.

 https://www.bigbleuband.com

